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Dear Mr Zwier

Royal Commission into the Casino Operator and Licence (Royal Commission)

We refer to the evidence of Mark Mackay on 7 June 2021 in relation to the potential underpayment of gambling
tax by Crown Melbourne Ltd.

The Royal Commission would be assisted if you answered to the following question (if possible, with a ‘yes’ or
‘no’ answer):

Was Amold Bloch Leibler aware of the potential underpayment of gambling tax issue before the
examination of Mark Mackay on 7 June 2021?

Please provide your response by Spm on 30 June 2021.

Yours sincerely
Corry Chambery Westgarth

Corrs Chambers Westgarth
Solicitors Assisting the Royal Commission
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Partner
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